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I oppose HB 3595, we do not need another government funded holiday. Right now, 

the Oregon public schools have the shortest school year in the United States. The 

students don't need another day off, they need more days to attend school. Then we 

have employee's working from home & not doing their jobs, last thing they need is 

another paid day off to stay home. 


